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Nouvel Catholic Central receives $98,750 in grant support to strengthen school safety measures on 
both campuses 

Saginaw, Mich. – On Friday, August 21, the Michigan State Police, Emergency Management and 
Homeland Security Division informed Nouvel Catholic Central that they were awarded funding under the 
Fiscal Year 2020 Nonprofit Security Grant Program. Thanks to the grant support, Nouvel will receive 
$98,750 to increase school safety measures on each of their two campuses.  
 
At the High School campus, the $74,650 award will be used to provide updated and additional security 
cameras, a new double-doored security system at the main entrance and increased entrance technology.  
 
The Elementary/Middle School campus, which serves grades PreK3 through 8th, will use their $24,100 
award to improve and update the cameras and entrance technology.  
 
“It is always our goal to be as fiscally responsible as possible which entails taking advantage of every 
grant opportunity, especially when we can continue to improve the safety measures on our campuses,” 
said Ed Sprague, director of facilities for Nouvel Catholic Central. In addition to working with Nouvel 
faculty members, Sprague consulted with the Saginaw Township Police and the Director of Saginaw 
County Emergency Management and Homeland Security.   
 
“Nouvel was fortunate to receive grant funding in 2019 to help improve safety measures, however, this 
generous funding will allow us to further implement, enhance and expand our security efforts on both 
campuses,” said Sprague. “We pride ourselves on the safe environment that we offer at Nouvel and this 
grant allows us to show our students, parents, staff and faculty, our continued focus on the well-being of 
all.”  
 
Superintendent of Schools, Cormac Lynn shared, “this grant is the result of significant time and effort 
invested in the process by Ed Sprague. He spearheaded this process and ensured that Nouvel submitted a 
complete and competitive grant request. Ed’s work represents our continued commitment to ensuring the 
safety of our Nouvel community.”  
 
Start date for the projects is forthcoming upon consultation with and approval from the appropriate 
governmental agencies.  
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About Nouvel Catholic Central: 

Located in Saginaw, Mich., Nouvel Catholic Central is a PreK3-12th grade school system. Founded in 
faith with excellence in academics, athletics and the arts, NCC provides a quality, first-class education for 
more than 600 students annually. For more information, please visit www.NouvelCatholic.org. 
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